HB 1418 -- DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION AND HIGHWAY PATROL
EMPLOYEES' RETIREMENT SYSTEM BOARD

SPONSOR: Hovis

The bill modifies the Board membership of the Missouri Department
of Transportation and Highway Patrol Employees' Retirement System
by having the terms of the active employee representatives serving
on the Board on August 28, 2022, to continue an additional two
years until June 30, 2024 and after such date all terms of elected
active employee representatives shall be for four years beginning
July 1, 2024 and every four years thereafter.



